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Dear IBIS User,

This letter is to inform you that the International Correlation Server (ICS) has been tested, validated and ready for use.  The ICS will allow U.S. IBIS sites to conduct correlations against any or all IBIS sites within Canada. The ICS correlation site has been added to the site selection box of your RDAS, MPO or MPP, allowing the IBIS user to select that site in the same manner as a regular manual correlation request.  Upon completion of the correlation, the results will be returned to your system and appear in the same format as your current automatic and manual correlations configuration.  Should you experience any problems in conducting the correlation request, or have any issues regarding the correlation results please contact either Ron Nichols @ (925) 364-8453 or Martin Ols @ (202) 648-6303.  

